Weekly Update - 13/11/20



13.11.20

Dear Parents,

Just like a flash, another week is completed and our pupils are well and truly into the latter half of their first full term back to school.

Please find below a number of important notices for you all:



From Monday 16.11.20 the Parent Teacher meetings will commence and take place over two weeks. For the Parent Teacher meetings please be advised

- You will be allocated, a ten minute slot each and a time from each class teacher will be communicated to you via Seesaw.
- We will contact you using your number one contact on the list for each pupil
- Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday 23/24/25- Please note all pupils will leave school on these days by 2.00p.m. P1/2/3 1.30p.m P4/5 1.40 pick up P6 1.50 pick up P7- 2.00p.m pick up.
 - School bus service is not available in the afternoons on these dates.
- No written homework will be distributed to pupils on this week. Homework will comprise of Guided reading only.



Our school photographer will be taking all pupils photographs on **Tuesday 24.11.20**. Please ensure your child is in full school uniform. Whole class photographs will also be taken on this day as well as photos of family groups.



Parents can we please ask for your assistance. We are trying to compile projections for enrolment over the next three years. If you have a younger child(ren) who you believe will be attending our school in P.1 can you please email our secretary Mrs Morrow, lmorrow846@c2kni.net and provide the date of birth of your child(ren). Can we ask you let us know before Friday 20.11.20.

Please do mention to other people who may not currently have older brothers or sisters at our school and invite them to please get in touch.

We would be truly grateful for any help in this matter.



Our annual Christmas dinner is scheduled to take place on **Friday 11th December**. All pupils on this day will be dismissed a little earlier at 1.30p.m.

New PE Uniform



Dear Parents,

Please see above our new proposal for our PE uniform which was designed by O'Neills. We propose that coming into the new academic year September 2021 all pupils will have our new school colours with a new main school uniform and a PE one.

It is not compulsory to purchase immediately. We have provided you with the price list, please see below. Currently purchasing through the school we get the prices as stated in this correspondence. Ordering direct from O'Neills will have additional costs. If you wish to proceed now, please make payments via parentpay. Perhaps this could be an alternative Christmas gift from family.

The Price list will be as follows:

	Jersey	shorts	Half zip	Bottoms
Child	£20.00	£15.00	£25.00	£20.00



Recorder Lessons

We are thrilled to announce we have Mr Barry Murphy coming each Monday to provide music lessons in recorder, working in small groups from P4-P7. In order to proceed can you please ensure your child has a recorder of their own. Mr Murphy has provided us with lots of lovely coloured recorders which cost £6 each. They will be given on a first come first serve basis. Can you please make your payment via parentpay.

Wishing you all a peaceful weekend break.

Yours in partnership

C.Wadsworth